## **HUSKER BASS CLUB MINUTES**

The October 2023 Meeting of the Husker Bass Club was called to order by Kenny Rowe at 7:33 p.m. Tim Gleason read the minutes of the September 2023 meeting and they were approved. Tom Evans gave the Treasurer's report noting that we have \$78.00 in petty cash, \$2,512.89 in checking, \$12.00 tournament fees owed, and \$27.00 prepaid tournament fees.

Trent Reimer reported that the October tournament is up in the air as two members that had previously signed up, now have conflicts. In conversations prior to the meeting, it was determined that if the tournament was moved up one week that all participants could attend the tournament. At about the same time, two other members decided that they wanted to participate in the tournament. It was determined that they could not go on the revised date. So, all agreed that the original tournament date would stand. Those currently signed up are:

Gleason/Rowe Jay/Meyer

Kenny handed out medals for the Ottertail County tournament held September 23 & 24.

```
Big Bass – Bill Meyer – 20 1/4"

3<sup>rd</sup> Place — Tom Evans - 1570 points

2<sup>nd</sup> Place — Bill Meyers – 2710 points

1<sup>st</sup> Place — Trent Reimer - 3090 points
```

There was some discussion about locations for next year's tournaments. Several locations were discussed. Trent will make proposals at the November meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 8:24.